Detterman, Mark, Env. Health

From: Lee, Nathan [nlee@craworld.com]

Sent: Friday, June 29, 2012 11:22 AM

To: Detterman, Mark, Env. Health

Cc: Espino Devine, Catalina

Subject: RE: Former Chevron Station 9-1026 3701 Broadway, Oakland RO 0500 Groundwater
Sampling

Mark,

Conestoga-Rovers and Associates on behalf of Chevron Environmental Company, is notifying you that construction
activities in the area are still ongoing. These activities prevented Blaine Tech from sampling the monitoring wells during
the second and first quarters of 2012 . Street closures caused by construction activities funnel traffic into the traffic
lanes that require to be closed in order to sample the monitoring wells. Blaine Tech communicated with the
construction company and determined that the construction activities should be completed in July of 2012. These wells
are sampled annually and will be sampled during the third quarter of 2012. The groundwater report will reflect third
guarter data.

Thanks,

Nathan Lee, P.G.

Conestoga-Rovers & Associates (CRA)
5900 Hollis Street, Suite A

Emeryville, CA 94608

Phone: 510.420.3333
Fax: 510.420.9170

Cell: 510.385.2499

Email: nlee@CRAworld.com

From: Lee, Nathan

Sent: Tuesday, May 01, 2012 3:35 PM

To: 'Detterman, Mark, Env. Health'

Cc: 'Horne, Mark (MarkHorne)'; 'Patten, David R.'

Subject: Former Chevron Station 9-1026 3701 Broadway, Oakland RO 0500 Groundwater Sampling

Mark,

Conestoga-Rovers and Associates on behalf of Chevron Environmental Company, is notifying you that construction
activities in the area prevented Blaine Tech from sampling the monitoring wells during the first quarter of 2012 . Street
closures caused by construction activities funnel traffic into the traffic lanes that require to be closed in order to sample
the monitoring wells. Blaine Tech is currently in communication with the construction company and the City of Oakland
to determine a day and a time to sample the wells during the second quarter of 2012. As these wells are only sampled
annually, the groundwater report will reflect second quarter data instead of fist quarter.

Thanks,

Nathan Lee, P.G.

Conestoga-Rovers & Associates (CRA)
5900 Hollis Street, Suite A

Emeryville, CA 94608

Phone: 510.420.3333



Fax: 510.420.9170
Cell: 510.385.2499
Email: nlee@CRAworld.com




